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The Stevensville Town Council came together for a public hearing at Town Council
Chambers for the purpose of obtaining public comments on a proposed application to
assist in the expansion of B.E. Forest Products.

Present were Mayor Mim Mack, Councilperson Perrin, Councilperson Klaphake, and
Councilperson Holcomb. Councilperson Crews was absent. Members of the public in
attendance include RECDA Director Julie Foster, B.E. Forest Products Owners Lindsy
& Nathan Bean, and citizen John Anderson.

RCEDA Director Julie Foster gave a presentation on B.E. Forest Products and the
benefit to the community of their business.

Discussion was held regarding loan payments going back into a revolving loan program,
but ultimately determined by the Department of Commerce; use of the loan funds being
to purchase the property with the property being held as collateral; types of product
being produced; Tax Increment Finance District (TIFD); and fire protection.

» Public Comment
There was no public comment.

The hearing adjourned at 6:47 p.m.
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